
Date: 30/07/2015 
D.A.V. Public School, Nerul 

Std. I to III 
 

 

Dear Parents, 
 

In order to reduce the burden of heavy school bags of the students, you are requested to follow the 
below mentioned guidelines.  

1) Students shall carry only the required text books and notebooks for the day strictly according 
to the timetable for that particular day. 

2) Parents may divide a text book according to chapters or term-wise. This will reduce the weight 
of carrying heavy text books. 

3) Students shall carry pencil boxes, lunch boxes and water bottles only of light weight materials, 
besides carrying simple and light weight school bags and not heavy or trolley bags 

4) Strictly avoid packing in your child’s school bag any other book or material that are not 
required for the school. Also teach them to do so. 

5) Regarding workbooks : Primary Maths, English Practice Book, Bhashya Abhyas and  
Step by Step art book shall be send home after every fortnight. 

 

With regards and best wishes, 
 

 Kala Alag 
 Section Co-ordinator 
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